
 

Memo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ASAA Member Schools, 

 

It has come to the attention of the ASAA Staff that the application for the “2023 Pay It Forward” 

Scholarship application did not properly save the responses that were submitted. Because of 

this problem we have extended the deadline to June 7, 2023.  

 

Please reach out to your student body to let them know that anyone who has submitted an 

application needs to submit a new one. A new application is now live on the ASAA website. Any 

old applications will not be considered by the awards committee.  

 

Please contact info@asaa.ca if you have any questions in regards to this.  

 

Alberta School’s Athletic Association 
Percy Page Centre   

11759 Groat Road NW,  
Edmonton AB  T5M 3K6 

T 780.427.8162   www.asaa.ca 

To: ASAA Member Schools           

Date: May 31, 2023 

From: ASAA Staff 

RE: Pay It Forward Scholarship   
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